
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  040616 Sale Date - 12/1/2004

This project has a total of eight controllers w/ one on-street master, however, the interconnect sub-summary on plan sheet 
106/144 only shows four controllers to be interconnected. Are the other four controllers to be interconnected to the on-street 
master on this project.

Question Submitted: 11/17/2004

Only 4 controller are to be interconnected.  The other 4 are stand alone.

1Question Number:

PG 17 has median drainage summary.  There are no plan and profile pages associated with this work.  Elevations are needed for 
the installation of the pipe and headwalls.  Will this information be provided?

Question Submitted: 11/19/2004 2Question Number:

Page 89 of the proposal advises that bidders must perform work equal to at least fifty percent of the total amount of the 
submitted bid. Will this be reduced to allow non-paving contractors to bid the project as the prime contractor.

Question Submitted: 11/24/2004 3Question Number:

On plan page 10/144 in the center column, the note for Item 614 (LEO) indicates "During a traffic signal installation where 
blockage of traffic is required" a LEO is required and indicates this will be paid for under LEO w/Patrol Car (B/R # 0185).  On plan 
page 92/144 in the right column indicates specific intersections were LEOs are required during an outage or malfunction.  
However the very last note, in the same section, indicates that this shall be included in the lump sum price for Maintaining Traffic 
(B/R # 0193).  Under which bid reference number will the LEO be paid?

Question Submitted: 11/5/2004 4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


